
2022 Infiltration Rehabilitation Project  

The Town of Dedham Engineering Department is pleased to announce that the 2022 Infiltration 

Rehabilitation Project is now complete. The project began in January 2022 and was completed on 

December 31, 2022. The project was designed to remove an estimated 12,500 gallons of infiltration per 

day through a combination of open cut spot repairs and trenchless technologies. The project involved 

the installation of lateral lining for 9 private property service connections, as well as sewer line root 

treatment. The cost of the project was approximately $341,000. 

This work was performed under an on-call service contract with Nation Water Main Cleaning Co. of 

Canton, MA and a private infiltration removal contract with BLD Services, LLC of Kenner, LA.  

The design of this project and associated contract bidding and award was performed by the Town of 

Dedham Engineering Department. In addition, the Engineering Department performs all resident 

inspection and contract administration in-house.  

This project is a continuation of the ongoing Inflow and Infiltration reduction program.  

 


